
• Tables (Halloween, Guy Fawkes, Valentine’s, pancake’s days etc…) £441 
• Cake sales £418
• Second hand uniform sales £282
• Junior quiz £92
• Winter Fair £5,485
• Bag2school £1,976
• Disco £800
• Mothers Day shop £106
• School lottery £1,841
• Class photos £1,413
• Ice lollies £80

£12,935

This academic year, our PTA fun was short lived but what an amazing awakening for 
most of our communities, our school, key workers and our children. 
Resilience, solidarity, kindness and generosity was shown across all parts of our 
neighbourhood and Holly Parkers alike. We all came together to cheer on 
Chokhmah’s runs, collect and deliver food for local care homes, raise money for 
food banks and through the Big Appeal for our new playground. Together, this is 
what we have achieve in numbers…



CLASS PHOTOS

• Our 2020 class photos were an 
incredible success. 

• The PTA came together in an 
unprecedented manner to plan, 
produce, package and deliver these 
amazing products. We have had 
ecstatic children at their doorsteps, 
very grateful parents and found a way 
to see all classmates in a fun, non 
screen and definitely social distancing 
kind of way.

• We had ordered 1 extra photo per 
class in the eventuality of error, 
damage or loss.

• We now have a few photos for sale 
and only for September pick up: 

• 1 nursery, 2 Palm green, 1 Chestnut,   
1 Pine, 1 Elm, 1 Rowan, 1 Poplar, 1 
Hazel, 1 Willow, 1 Juniper, 1 Maple 
and 1 Cedar.

• All class photos are £5 and all orders 
will be on a first come, first served 
basis via ptahollypark@yahoo.co.uk



New Date Friday 18th September

With an astonishing 
£1,976 raised last 
academic year. We 
obviously have a new 
date already set up for 
September. 



Holly Park school needs you more than ever. Our school 
lottery is one of the only safe approaches to fundraising 
these days. Please, spread the word to your neighbours, 

families and friends.

Holly park school lottery has 
raised                      up to now…£1,870
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